

CRAIG P. BLAIR
SENATE PRESIDENT-LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

304-357-7801 Craig.Blair@wvsenate.gov

STATE CAPITOL, ROOM M-227 1900 KANAWHA BOULEVARD, EAST CHARLESTON, WV 25305-0800

November 8, 2021

Secretary Jeff Sandy,
Department of Homeland Security
State Capitol
1900 Kanawha Blvd E
Building 1, Room W-400
Charleston, WV 25305

Dear Secretary Sandy:

Pursuant to W.Va. Code § 29-32-2, Senator Stephen Baldwin has nominated Sheriff Bruce Sloan to the First Responders Honor Board. He is from the tenth Senatorial District. This appointment shall be effective immediately through November 30, 2024.

Sincerely,

The Honorable Craig P. Blair

President of the Senate

cc: Sheriff Bruce Sloan

cc: The Honorable Stephen Baldwin